
 

 

 

The Florin County Water District is approximately 2.5 square miles and services 2,105 customers. Florin County 
Water District has been providing clean, good safe water to the Florin area since 1959. 

 

Projects in the District/Update: Currently, and in the next few weeks, you will see our trucks and 
equipment working throughout the District on these projects:  

❖ Replacing main and service lines on Tommy Circle and Judette Avenue.  
▪ Residents in that area have been notified of this major work being planned.  

*There maybe some interruption of traffic that may happen during this work, so be safe – and make the 
District workers safe, too. Work is expected to begin the first part of 2024. 

 

Other News: California Law (SB522) requires all water use to be checked with meters. The State says: 
Meters must be used to track water use and correct water loss (leaks).  

Through the meters, users can know (with the use of instant messaging, etc.) what their own water use is and 
permit you to reduce water use with conservation measures. The District employees are presently installing 
meter setters that allow for the installation of meters when they are State required no later than 2032. 

To comply with the Environmental Protection Agencies’ (EPA) requirement, we are making an inventory of 
service line materials (galvanized, copper, PVC, etc.) and identifying the locations. 

 

Meet your General Manager: General Manager Edmond Leggette has worked for Florin County Water 
District for 17 years and has served as General Manager since September 2022. As General Manager, Edmond 
Leggette is responsible for the day-to-day operations and upkeep of the District. That means making sure that 
all customers receive good clean water at a reasonable price. 

Meet your Board of Directors: The Florin County Water District has a Board of Directors with members who 
are elected or appointed. The Board is responsible for oversight of the District – and that means responding 
timely to you!  

Current Board of Directors: 

❖ Cindy Russell        

❖ Gary Schopf      

❖ Tim Baliel         

❖ Leonard Heimericks HeimericksL@florincountywd.org        

❖ Judi Johnson  JohnsonJ@florincountywd.org        

 

 

You are welcome to attend Board Meetings held on the 2nd Monday of every month (except for 
Holidays then it is the 2nd Tuesday) at 7:00P.M. Meetings are conducted in the District Office located 
at 7090 McComber Street. Agendas are posted on-line and at the District Office 72 hours in advance.  

Please contact us with any questions at 916-383-0808. Visit our website: www.florincountywd.org  
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